
Check us out on Facebook… 

https://www.facebook.com/Columbia-Elementary-Kaysville-108053170699881  

Here are the 5 things you need to know about Columbia Elementary this week (10/29/21) 

1. Our Halloween Parade went great. I am so grateful that parents carefully 

considered the guidelines that were shared. Thank you!  

2. The first term has come to an end. Report cards will be finalized by Friday, 

November 5. You may view report cards from your MyDSD account. 

3. We held our first Pizza with the Principal activity this week where one 6th grader 

from each class was recognized for their excellence in our 3 school rules: Be Safe, 

Be Kind, and Be Reliable. 

4. Our Columbia Community Council met last week and revised the school Dress and 

Grooming Standards. Please review them at 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1634924720/davisk12utus/b80fe7fw5so

xrz6okcwu/DressandGroomingStandards.pdf 

5. Save the date: We will have a Veterans Day assembly for students at 2:00 in the 

afternoon on November 17. Unfortunately, we cannot invite all parents and 

families to attend, or we wouldn’t have room for our students, but we would like 

to invite those who are veterans (and their families) to attend to help teach 

patriotism to our students.  

https://www.facebook.com/Columbia-Elementary-Kaysville-108053170699881
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1634924720/davisk12utus/b80fe7fw5soxrz6okcwu/DressandGroomingStandards.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1634924720/davisk12utus/b80fe7fw5soxrz6okcwu/DressandGroomingStandards.pdf


 

Be sure to check out the school calendar on our school’s homepage: 

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/  

 

-Dr. Denhalter, Principal 

https://columbia.davis.k12.ut.us/

